



chromiakl@slsd.org 610-791-0200 Hopewell PTA    Hopewell Principal @HopewellElem

Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a wonderful break. We had a tubular
80th day of school this week. With snow in the forecast, I wanted to send out a
few reminders about inclement weather days:
The first four (4) days off of school are traditional snow days (no in-person or
virtual instruction). After the four snow days, the district has up to five (5)
"flexible instruction days" to use, which would include virtual instruction
through zoom/assignments posted in SeeSaw. In the event you lose power, a
flexible instruction day (FID) packet will be provided for your child to
complete.

We appreciate your support and
ability to "go with the snow". 
Stay warm and have a fantastic 
weekend!

Sincerely,
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

January 7. 2022

Quick Links

January Lunch Calendar

Student Health Screener

Health & Safety Plan

Hopewell FAQ

Student Handbook

District Calendar

SLSD Technology Help Desk

 



https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18771&dataid=33014&FileName=Elem.%20Menu%20Jan.%202022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/cms/lib/PA02209662/Centricity/Domain/1307/SLSDScreener%20Student.jpg
https://pa02209662.schoolwires.net/Page/13369
https://www.slsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12818
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1049
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37903&FileName=2021-2022%20SLSD%20Calendar.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231









